
To: Board of Education
From: PJ McGinnis
Re: Maple Woods CC Early College Academy, Dual Credit and Dual Enrollment, College
Placement Testing and Data Sharing Agreement
Date: October 16, 2024
______________________________________________________________________________

Members of the Board of Education,

We are excited about the opportunity to continue our agreement with Maple Woods Community
College.

Several current Smithville students take advantage of the Early College Academy, which allows SHS
students to earn High School and College credit for courses taken on the MCC Campus.

Families enrolling their students in this program will be responsible for paying tuition and fees directly to
MCC. This is consistent with our other dual credit program agreements.

This agreement will expire on June 30, 2028.

Recommendation: The recommendation is that the Board of Education approves the Maple Woods CC
Early College Academy, Dual Credit, and Dual Enrollment, College Placement Testing, and Data Sharing
Agreement.
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